
 
 
 

 

Hi Everyone,                   
 

Our BIG ART WEEK was amazing, and we extended it for another week. With the children using their 

creative thinking and our program providing lots of fun activities. The children engaged in sensory play 

with finger painting, magic sand, and handprint painting. We did some creative cooking using recipes 

from our Healthy OSHC cookbook. Alexis made a Bunny cake and Apuk and Audrey did cold rolls. Lego 

creations was a popular activity using their imaginations and working together to create amazing 

structures. We focus on using recycled materials and out of the recycled paper, the children created lady 

bugs and Alex created a large Giraffe out of recycled boxes. 

                                                                 The children  

                                                         Dancing and enjoying  

                                                              the bubbles  

                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                   Please phone Camp Australia 1300-105-343 for bookings, rebates will apply. 

To find out more about the program, view fees and to register, visit 

www.campaustralia.com.au 

Keep Smiling 😊 Louise & Jenny 

 

Date St Margaret Mary’s 31st March 2022 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


